
                                            

 
 

Welcome to the 2023 Season of Ceres Youth Baseball & Softball Recreational League 

 

Ceres Youth Baseball & Softball Is excited to welcome our returning as well as new players and families, we are 

looking forward to an amazing 2023 season. We are a non-profit organization directed by an all-volunteer Board of 

Directors, Our participants, volunteers, officials and parents’ safety and health are at the top of our list of priorities. We 

hope that everyone has a great season.  Please keep the important dates below for your records. 

Important Dates 

Opening Day April 15th 2023 

Registration Dates: January 11th, February 1st, February 4th, Online cut off February 4th AT 9:00PM PST 

February 13th 9-10 and 11-13 Girls will he having tryouts from 6:00PM-8:00PM* 

February 13th 8U,9-10,11-12 Boys will be having tryouts from 6:00PM-8:00PM* 

February 6th Sponsorship Fee must be turned in with addition to Coach’s picks. 

Fundraising turn in dates/ Final buyout March 14th,15th, 16th at Costa 

(No player will receive uniform until fundraising/buyout is turned in) 

*Weather Permitting 

**IT IS IMPORTANT THAT PLAYERS ATTEND EVALUATION DATES LISTED ABOVE*  

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEMBERS 

President Dima Ferrel dimagallardo@yahoo.com 

V.P Baseball Gerardo Hernandez patron_gordy@yahoo.com 

V.P Softball Nikole Ferrel Nikoleferrel@yahoo.com 

Secretary Sierra De Leon Sierradeleon93@outlook.com 

Treasurer Gina Nilsson gnilssoncyb@gmail.com 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Sponsor Coordinator Ralph Valencia Rvalencia236@gmail.com 

Registration Coordinator Melissa Baldwin SAVANNAH1903@GMAIL.COM 

UIC Baseball/Softball/PR Coordinator Daniel Guzman Danielguzman713@gmail.com 

Uniform Coordinator Miko Alcaraz Mikomedina95351@yahoo.com 

Fundraiser Coordinator Roseanna Quiroga domillirose@gmail.com 

Picture Coordinator Alyssa Valenti Valentialyssa98@gmail.com 

Stay up to date with our organization on Facebook @ Ceres Youth Baseball Softball as well as our website 

www.Ceresyouthbaseball.com 

Just Remember: These are kids, this is a game, the coaches are volunteers, the umpires are human and this is not 

professional baseball/softball. Let’s make this an enjoyable season for everyone! 

Sincerely, 

Ceres Youth Baseball and Softball Board of Directors 


